
FINANCIAL ACCOUNTABILITY

Stewardship & Budget Ministry Team

The budget is overseen by the Stewardship & Budget Ministry Team (SBMT). 
The purpose of the SBMT is to oversee the finances of OMPC in accordance 
with the mission of the church. The team is responsible for providing financial 
accountability for the church and school, overseeing the annual operating and 
capital budget process and approval, reviewing monthly budget to actual results, 
supporting the generosity initiatives, and overseeing the financial controls of the 
church. 

Financial Statements: Beginning in 2023, OMPC will be audited by an independent 
accounting firm on an annual basis. 

 Available Upon Request: Members may request a copy of our latest financial 
statements or more information on OMPC’s Budget by contacting our Financial 
Office. 
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